

This document is for testing the treatment of soft hyphens (SHY)
by Web browsers. It is an appendix to a document discussing the
soft hyphen problem.

This small paragraph contains the word "discretionary" with
embedded &shy; notations several times.
discretionary discretionary discretionary discretionary
discretionary discretionary discretionary discretionary
discretionary discretionary discretionary discretionary
discretionary discretionary discretionary discretionary
discretionary discretionary discretionary discretionary
discretionary discretionary.

This small paragraph contains the word "dis­cretion­ary" with
embedded &#173; notations several times:
dis­cretion­ary dis­cretion­ary dis­cretion­ary dis­cretion­ary
dis­cretion­ary dis­cretion­ary dis­cretion­ary dis­cretion­ary
dis­cretion­ary dis­cretion­ary dis­cretion­ary dis­cretion­ary
dis­cretion­ary dis­cretion­ary dis­cretion­ary dis­cretion­ary
dis­cretion­ary dis­cretion­ary dis­cretion­ary dis­cretion­ary
dis­cretion­ary dis­cretion­ary.

This small paragraph contains the word "dis­cretion­ary" with
embedded soft hyphen characters (directly, as octets 255 octal,
according to ISO 8859-1 encoding) several times: dis­cretion­ary
dis­cretion­ary dis­cretion­ary dis­cretion­ary dis­cretion­ary
dis­cretion­ary dis­cretion­ary dis­cretion­ary dis­cretion­ary
dis­cretion­ary dis­cretion­ary dis­cretion­ary dis­cretion­ary
dis­cretion­ary dis­cretion­ary dis­cretion­ary dis­cretion­ary
dis­cretion­ary dis­cretion­ary dis­cretion­ary dis­cretion­ary
dis­cretion­ary.

Finally, this paragraph contains the soft hyphen, in each of the
notations mentioned above, at the end of line position:

discretion

ary

dis­cretion­

ary

dis­cretion­

ary.





